
 
 

 

Full Name :  

Passport Number :  

Organisation :  

   

Date :  

   

Dear :  

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 45th International Symposium on Halogenated Persistent Organic 
Pollutants (Dioxin2025), I am pleased to formally invite [Participant’s Full Name                            ] to attend 
and participate in Dioxin2025, which will be held from November 1 to November 6, 2025, at the Titanic Deluxe 
Golf Belek Convention Center and Hotel in Antalya, Türkiye. 

The Dioxin2025 symposium will bring together esteemed scientists, researchers, policymakers, industry 
experts, and environmental advocates from around the world. The event will feature scientific sessions, keynote 
lectures, panel discussions, and networking opportunities, all aimed at advancing knowledge and developing 
strategies to address challenges related to halogenated persistent organic pollutants (POPs).  

Please note that this invitation is extended specifically for participation in Dioxin2025. It does not imply financial 
support, as participants are responsible for their own travel, accommodation, and other expenses unless 
otherwise specified. 

We kindly ask the relevant authorities to assist [Participant’s Full Name                                            ] in the 
processing of their visa application to facilitate their attendance at this important international scientific event. 

We believe that your expertise and involvement would greatly enrich the event and we kindly invite you to be 
an attendee. Please consider this letter as an official invitation to facilitate obtaining a visa or other travel 
documents required to attend the congress. If an entry visa is required, please allow sufficient time for the 
application procedure. 

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
dioxin2025@thoreevents.com or Prof. Perihan Binnur Kurt-Karakus, Chair of Dioxin 2025 symposium, at 
perihan.kurt@btu.edu.tr. 

We look forward to your presence at Dioxin2025 in Antalya, Türkiye. 

 
Best regards, 

 

 
Professor Perihan Binnur Kurt-Karakus, Ph.D. 

Chair, Dioxin2025 

Website: https://dioxin2025.org/ 

Email: dioxin2025@thorevents.com; perihan.kurt@btu.edu.tr 
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